NewslLine January 2015 ECOEA-R Report from Kathleen Purdy

Our last social event of the year was held December 2" to celebrate the Holidays at the original Pine
Tree Barn in Wooster. Look for information on our website for the next opportunity to Meet, Greet and
Laugh with other retirees. If you would be interested in attending the NEA-R Organizing Leadership
Conference, ECOEA provides a scholarship. The deadline to apply is Sunday, February 1, 2015. Another
great opportunity for you to become involved is by assisting other retirees at the Saturday, February 7,
2015 Retirement Workshop in Canton at the Courtyard Marriott. With our Grant Application to increase
membership, ECOEA-R is co-sponsoring this annual STRS/SERS program. Visit the website: www.
ohea.org and click on our District Association for the link to ECOEA-R for additional information or email
me at: ecoearetired@yahoo.com.
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